
 
From: Joseph Skelly <Joseph.Skelly@newbritainct.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 10:19 AM 
To: Fontaine, Lisa <Lisa.Fontaine@ct.gov> 
Cc: John Diakun <John.Diakun@newbritainct.gov> 
Subject: RE: CSC Energy/Telecommunication Meeting Agenda (via Zoom Remote Conferencing) for April 
7, 2022 
 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good Morning: 
 
I did not see Attorney John Diakun from our office on your e-mail.  He filed the appeal and should be 
included on any further e-mails.   John is copied on this email.   I am retiring as of April 8th so will no 
longer be involved in the case.  Thanks 
 
Joseph E. Skelly, Jr.  
Assistant Corporation Counsel 
Office of Corporation Counsel 
City of New Britain  
27 West Main Street 
New Britain, Connecticut  06052 
(860) 826-3427 
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